-------- Original Message -------- 

	Subject: 
	Re: HLC self-study report

	Date: 
	Mon, 14 Jun 2010 15:45:15 -0500

	From: 
	Stacey Christensen <stacey.christensen@uni.edu>

	To: 
	Shirley Uehle <shirley.uehle@uni.edu>

	CC: 
	Stacey Christensen <stacey.christensen@uni.edu>


Shirley,

I wanted to let you know that the most current figures for LLU  

participants is 400 individuals - with about 50% being grads, thanks  

much.

Stacey Christensen

UNI Community Relations Manager

103 East Bartlett Hall

Cedar Falls, IA  50614-0392

(319) 273-3170

On Jun 11, 2010, at 3:37 PM, Shirley Uehle wrote:

> Stacey,

>

> In our HLC self-study report, the Lifelong University is discussed  

> (see paragraph below).  One of the footnote references for the text  

> is an email from you to Emily Prinsen.  We need either a copy of  

> your email message or a report that mentions this information for  

> the resource room.  Would you please send me either the email  

> message or report that includes this data?  Our deadline for  

> delivering the self-study to UMPR is Monday.

>

> Thanks,

> Shirley

>

>

> In fall 2005, the University created the Lifelong University to  

> offer non-credit courses to members of the community at a very low  

> cost (fees in fall 2009 ranged from $15-$40 per course).  As of  

> March 2009, more than 30 courses have been offered to more than 300  

> individuals.  Courses from one to four weeks long on topics ranging  

> from gardening tips to religious literacy are taught by current or  

> retired University professors.

>

